

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 19th September school will be closed to mark Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth's State Funeral.

On Thursday 15th September we are going to have an assembly so that we may pay our respects to Her Royal Highness Queen Elizabeth II and commemorate Her reign.

We will have a minute's silence as an act of remembrance after which we will plant a rose bush in the school grounds to mark the end of an era and the start of the reign of King Charles III

Two children will also leave a floral tribute on behalf of the school at the Urban Garden Strule Arts Centre.

A school representative will also leave a sympathy card from the boys and girls at Green Park in London.

In this morning's paper there is an invitation from Omagh District LOL for those families who may wish to pay their respects as part of the Nationwide Act of Remembrance, on Sunday evening at 8.00pm at the front of the Courthouse in Omagh. Please see the local press for further details.

